Well 2016 is almost over and it has been a good year at Green Oaks. The greens have came back to almost perfect condition. The course as a whole is really in good shape and should take off running in the spring. U.S. Lawns has done a great job for us this year thanks to Wil, Zac, Billy and Wayne good job guy's.

As a whole Green Oaks has had a good year. The course is coming back good and the tournaments did really good. Bobby said we cleared a little over \$6000 this year from tournaments which will go a long way to helping pay taxes. This years Draw Down netted Green Oaks \$5100. Speaking of the Draw Down, when it got down to the last 5 ticket holders they decided to split it 5 ways.

With all that said we are interning the winter months and golfing activity is slowing down thus making it really tight on our budget till spring. If you can and would be able to pay 2,3, or 4 months in advance on your dues. It would defer any cost in case of any emergency for January and February. But the most important deal is please pay your bill in a timely manner.

We have several members under went surgery's this fall and wishing them a speedy and healthy recovery. Harold Sexton, Owen Odom, Vicky Evans and Dennis Gilliam. Take care and do what the doctor said and get back to playing soon.

Condolences to the Jim Ragon family on the passing of his mother. We're thinking of you Jim.

Again golfer's please fix your divot's on the green and you can"t find yours or didn't make one you can see take a second and one or two that you do see. Thanks

2017 Tournament schedule will be coming out the first of January. Would like to say thanks to the tournament committee on a great job this year. A lot of hard work and long hours went into making this year a success. A big pat on the back to Bobby Parker, Cleo Spalding, Carl and Connie Lisowski, and Greg Bryant and to anyone else I may have forgotten. Thanks.

Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

Mike Spalding

President of Board Directors